
Seasons Greetings To Our Friends of Hood Pond Donors,
As 2020 is coming to a close we wanted to send our best wishes 
to you and your loved ones for a safe and happy holiday season. 
Though the world and our lives have changed drastically due to 
COVID-19 there are still many things to celebrate this year, 
especially for our organization. Hood Pond gave so many people 
a place to safely enjoy nature and bring back a sense of normalcy 
into their lives. Not only that but thanks to your support, Friends 
of Hood Pond’s five-year plan has successfully reached another 
milestone and decreased the invasive plant infestation that is 
threatening the life of the pond! This is such a significant 
development and could not have happened without you. Our 
goal for 2021 is to continue to maintain this commitment to save 
the pond. If you or anyone you know has the means to donate to 
our organization this holiday season, via the link on our website, 
it would help us greatly in our efforts to continue to cover costs 
to revive and sustain this beautiful piece of nature. All of us want 
to continue to enjoy Hood Pond for years to come. Most 
importantly, we want the message of our organization to reach 
beyond our community because, as this pandemic has taught us, 
we are all in this together. So we encourage you to check out our 
Instagram and Facebook @friendsofhoodpond to become more 
connected with us on our journey. We thank you again for your 
support thus far and we cannot wait to continue our mission into 
the new year!

Sincerely, 
Friends of Hood Pond




